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Ice Cream Social 

 

The 4th Annual Ice Cream Social will 

be held on Sunday, August 11th at 7 

PM at the Gazebo.  Klondike Bars and 
napkins will be provided.  Residents are 
asked to bring whatever they wish to 
drink and a chair.       

Karaoke Party 

 

Residents and their guests are invited to 
a Karaoke Party on Saturday, 

September 14
th

 at 7 PM in the Gazebo.  
Everyone is asked to bring a chair, and 
what they wish to drink or snack on.  
This is the perfect opportunity for the 
Woods of Glenmary residents to strut 
their stuff!  Join us for a fun evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chili Cook Off 

 

The date for the 6th Annual Chili Cook Off 

is Sunday, October 13th at 5 PM.  Those 
wishing to enter their Chili in the Cook Off 
need to CALL Jim & Carol Williams at 447-

6862.  Those planning to attend but not enter 
and bring Chili are asked to bring Cheese, 
either sliced or shredded, Crackers or a 
Dessert.  Residents need to bring their own 
chairs and drinks.  The winner of the Cook Off 

GIT COOKIN!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast at Cracker Barrel 

 

The Breakfasts are held on the 3rd Tuesday of 
the month. The next three Breakfasts will be 
on Tuesdays, August 20th, September 17th 

and October 15th at 9:30 at Cracker Barrel 

in Fern Creek.  This activity is open to friends 
and family.  

A & L Forms Needed for Outside Changes 

 
Please remember that an approved A & L form is required before making any changes to the exterior of your 
home.  Changes made without prior approval may be required to be put back to original condition at the 

representative. 

Activities 

 

The Yard Sale, Wine and Cheese Party, Picnic and Breakfasts were well attended and enjoyed by all.  We look 
forward to seeing many of you at the last 3 activities of the season. 

 

Sincere Sympathy 

 
We have had several residents who have passed away, including:  Liz Kessler, Becky Snider and Betty Snyder.  
We extend our sincere sympathy, thoughts and prayers to these families. 

 

New Residents 

 
We extend a warm welcome the following new residents: 
 
Jim Onkst & Melissa Quiggins 10605 Avenel Ct  409-6714 
Judith & Holgnt Beckmann  10305 Pine Glenn Cir 239-1577  314-440-4726 
 

If you are a new resident, please contact Sheryle Biggart, 290-2324, with your phone number. 
 

Correction to Phone Directory 

 
Please change the phone numbers for Barbara and Ralph Reasor, 10429 Pine Glen Cir to: 554-2468 and 554-
1957.  If you know of any other changes which need to be made, please contact Sheryle Biggart, 290-2324. 

 

Section One Board Member 

 
Steve Carpenter has resigned as Board Member from Section One.  If anyone is willing to serve from this 
section, kindly notify Ben Adams or any member of the Board. 

 

Board Meetings 

 

The Woods of Glenmary Board Meetings are held at 9 AM on the 3
rd

 Friday of the month at the Republic Bank 

at 10100 Brookridge Village Blvd in the meeting room. The next three meetings will be August 16th, 

September 20th and October 18th.  Residents wishing to bring a matter before the board and speak at the 
meeting must send a written request to Ben Adams, either by letter or e-mail, on or before 5 PM of the 
Tuesday immediately preceding the Board Meeting.  The issue to be discussed must be included. 


